
 
 
 
 
COVID-19  
Updated as of March 4, 2020 
 
We are continuing to monitor this situation as it develops and are following the advice of our local 
health officials as well as the CDC. We are also having internal conversations on how best to continue to 
support our partner schools and districts.  
 
 NWEA service level/impact on our partners 
We plan to maintain a high level of operations that continue our service level to our partner schools and 
districts. In addition to following preventative measures as recommended by the CDC, we’re also: 

• Providing remote work options for our employees, as needed.  

• Monitoring travel restrictions and adjusting as needed depending on the circumstance. 

• Monitoring event cancellations (for example national education conferences) and adjusting as 
needed. 
 

Fusion – our education-focused conference 
Plans for FUSION 2020 are moving forward. The conference is scheduled for late June in Denver, 
Colorado. We’ll continue to monitor the situation and provide updates if plans change regarding Fusion. 
 
If you’re a current partner and have questions, please contact your NWEA account representative. 
 
 


